Marina Banchetti in Philosophy informed me at a CUPC meeting on 5 February 2018 that her department had no objections to the new concentration in legal history. I emailed the chair of English several times, but received no response.



From: Patricia Kollander 
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 9:55 AM
To: Eric Berlatsky <eberlats@fau.edu>; Marina Banchetti <banchett@fau.edu>; Kevin Wagner <kwagne15@fau.edu>
Subject: new concentration in legal history


Dear colleagues—

The history department would like to add a new concentration in legal history, as many of our graduating seniors do go to law school.  The department curriculum committee and the department chair endorse this new concentration. 

Please let me know if your department has any sort of conflict of interest with the proposed program addition.  

Many thanks for your perusal of the attached documents and for your consideration in this matter…

Best regards--

P.



Dr. Patricia Kollander
Professor and Director of Undergraduate Studies in History
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Rd. 
Boca Raton, FL 33431
Office: Arts and Letters 153
Preferred contact: kollande@fau.edu 

“It is better to teach your students how to show what they can do, rather than to demonstrate to them what you can do.” (Tom Gleason, Professor of History, Brown University)
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